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This is another clear one-sided push against personal rights, with no one in the
agency having an honest, balanced opinion on firearm rights.

Oregon legislators ignore and even supports drug use, which has made Fentanyl
drug and other drug deaths the main causes of death in Oregon.

Obvious to anyone with common sense!

Your one sided bias against lawful gun owners, as you ignore drug deaths should
make honest people despise your agenda.

| submit to you that many suicides are exactly because of your legislative actions,
taking away more and more rights-- making people give up things they once enjoyed.
You often destroy our last pleasures in your endless rules and thirst for control of
every last life activity.

Tax and control, until all enjoyments are gone. That seems to be the goal.



